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NHAI/RO-Jammu/2025/11051/NOC/ 2.3 F Dated : 11.08.2025

Invitation of Public Comments

Sub: Request for RoW permission for laying Optical Fiber Cable from Banihal to Ramban by Aerial overhead
Methodology by installing New Poles : Recommendation for approval — reg.

The proposal regarding Issuance of RoW permission for laying Optical Fiber Cable from Banihal to Ramban
by Aerial overhead Methodology by installing New Poles has been submitted to this office by PD, PIU Ramban letter
No. NHAI/PIU-Ramban/2025-26/11009/559 dated 23.07.2025 in accordance with Ministry guidelines dated
22.11.2016 and circular dated 17.04.2023.

2. The submitted proposal is in conformity with Ministry’s latest guidelines dated 22.11.2016 and 17.04.2023

regarding accommodation of public and industrial utility services along and across National Highways.

3. M/s Bharti Airtel Limited has furnished an Undertaking to the effect that they will shift the utility if required at
any time owing to expansion of the road or if necessary, by the NH Authority at his own cost and risk without claiming
any cost from NHAI. Further, they have furnished an undertaking that not to damage other utility, if damaged then to
pay the losses either to NHAI or to the concerned agency. The applicant has undertaken to indemnify against all

damages and claims by NHAI and also submitted other requisite undertakings.

4, As per the guidelines issued by the Ministry vide letter No. RW/NH-33044/29/2015/S&R(R) dated 22.11.2016,
the proposal submitted by M/s Bharti Airtel Limited will be made available for public comments/objections within 30

days from the date of uploading of this notice.

5. In view of the above, comments of the public on the above proposal are invited to the below mentioned

address:

The Regional Officer

National Highways Authority of India

H.no 315/1 Channi Himmat Jammu -180015

Email: rojammu@nhai.org ‘

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority i.e RO-Jammu.

i w\w”r

Girdhar Gopal Gourav
Dy General Manager(T)
For Regional Officer
Jammu & Kashmir

Copy to :
1. Web-admin, NHAI HQ, New Delhi-For uploading in NHAI website.

2. The NIC, New Delhi- for uploading in the Ministry's website.
3. PD PIU Ramban-for information.
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